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IMPORTANT DATES 

18-21/04/2024 Collie Service Trip

22-24/04/2024 Yr 10 OLNA

25/04/2024 PUBLIC HOLIDAY

26/04/2024 Yr 10 UWA Incursion

07/05/2024 K1 Mother’s Day 

morning tea

08/05/2024 K2 Mother’s Day 

morning tea

08/05/2024 P/S Assembly (5.2)

17/05/2024 Yr 10 Excursion 

(Careers Expo)

20-24/05/2024 Scholas�c Book Fair

22/05/2024 P/S Assembly (3.1)

24/05/2024 P/S I.S Soccer (Yrs 5 & 6)

23-31/05/2024 Yr 11 Exams

23-28/05/2024 Yr 12 Exams

30/05/2024 S/S I.S Cross Country

03/06/2024 PUBLIC HOLIDAY

05/06/2024 P/S Assembly (3.2)

06/06/2024 SEAS Jnr AFL-X & Soccer 

Carnival 

07/06/2024 Yr 9 Excursion

(Murdoch Uni)

13/06/2024 Yr 3 Excursion 

(Perth Zoo)

17-21/06/2024 Yr 10 Work Placement

19/06/2024 P/S Assembly (2.1)

20/06/2024 Yr 12 ATAR English 

Excursion (Curtain Uni)

21/06/2024 LAST DAY TERM 2

Mul�cultural Day

23/04/2024 River Rangers

07/05/2024 River Rangers

21/05/2024 River Rangers

04/06/2024 River Rangers

18/06/2024 River Rangers

On the final Wednesday of last Term, Yr 10 students par�cipated in the second day of 

the RAC Bstreetsmart event at the RAC Arena. More than 50 schools, totalling           

approximately 9000 secondary students, were present. The event featured a real-�me 

simula�on of a car accident, complete with genuine emergency responders. This     

immersive experience underscored crucial messages for young people, emphasizing 

the dangers of tex�ng while driving, reading text messages, and the risks associated 

with drinking and driving. 

K—2 KISS AND DROP REMINDER

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As we start Term 2, we kindly ask for your a�en�on to the following guidelines when 

u�lizing the "K—2" Kiss and Drop area in the front carpark:

� Please adhere to the 5 KPH carpark speed limit.

� Drop your children off outside the Ministry Centre.

� A�er dropping off, turn le� to facilitate traffic flow.

� Show considera�on to others when exi�ng the car park.

We sincerely appreciate your coopera�on and assistance in     

maintaining the safety of our school community.

YR 10 BSTREETSMART EXCURSION



Kindy enrollments for 2025 and beyond are now 

open, with 2025 places filling up fast. Siblings          

enrolling in other year groups will be placed on a  

waitlist. Enrolment forms can be completed online or 

hard copies are available from the front office. 

WINTER UNIFORM

Students should now be wearing their winter uniform.

Parents, please ensure that your child/ren are wearing correct 

a�re for school each day.

Reminder: School hats are a required part of the  uniform year 

round, therefore, students must have a hat at the start of Term 

2, or the children will be  provided one by the school and     

parents/guardians invoiced.

For Digital Tech Mr. G is 
looking for 

donations  of old phones, 
laptops, computer towers & 
drives (please no monitors).

Kindly drop donations to 
the Yr 6.1 classroom.

DIGITAL TECHNOLOGY

2024 SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

The 2024 Scholastic Book 
Fair is on this term! 

WHEN: Monday 20th May 
to Friday 24th May

WHERE: School Library

MORE DETAILS TO 
FOLLOW! 

KINDY MOTHER’S DAY EVENT

PRE-PRIMARY 2024 AEDC 

2024 COLLIE MISSION TRIP

The Secondary students and staff members that make up our 

2024  service team are pu�ng together the final details as they      

prepare to leave on the Collie Mission Trip on Thursday. May 

their journey be safe, the team be united and may they be a 

blessing to all those they encounter.  



Canteen and Uniforms can 

be ordered through                                                                    
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DID YOU KNOW?
At Dale, we are part of 

the City of Armadale 

ba�ery recycling program. 

You can bring your used 

ba�eries  to Recep�on for 

correct disposal.

The Canteen NEEDS Volunteers 
If you can spare even a couple hours, it would make a big                     

difference in our day. 

Please email us at canteen@dalecc.wa.edu.au or come and see us   

in the canteen if interested.

UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS

The uniform shop is open on the following: 

Tuesday: 8:00am to 11:00am

Thursday: 8:00am to 11:00am and 2:00pm to 4:00pm

Armadale Congrega�onal Church is   

looking for  dona�ons of jars (500ml 

max) to be used for jamming. Jars 

can be placed in the Church foyer or 

brought to Recep�on.

YRS 4—6 LUNCH TIME CRU

If you need assistance loca�ng your child/rens

WA Student number, please email the

College: dale@dalecc.wa.edu.au

Parents can apply for a cost-of-living 
grant for each school-aged child through 
the ServiceWA app.

Details at: https://bit.ly/COLgrants



DALE OFFICE HOURS:  
Mon to Fri: 8.15am - 4.15pm 

THE UNIFORM SHOP:
Regular opening hours during the school term:                                           
Tues 8:00 to 11:00am 
Thurs  8:00 to 11:00am & 2:00  to 4:00pm

REPORTING ABSENCES: 

SMS - 04 28 431 926

Ensure you include your child’s name & REASON for the 
absence.           

SCHOOL NURSE: 
Nirmaladevi Ramlukun
Evelyn Gribble Community Centre
140 Ninth Road, Brookdale WA 6112
T: 04 98 573 239  www.health.wa.gov.au
E-mail: nirmaladevi.ramlukun@health.wa.gov.au

NOTE: For Immunisation questions— call Central         
Immunisation Clinic 9321 1312  during business hours.

INSTRUMENT LESSONS:      
We are pleased to offer instrumental tuition on the following    
instruments: Piano, Guitar (electric, acoustic, classical and 
bass), Drums, Trumpet Violin and Voice.          

Application forms are available at the Office. 
See Nicole Fenwick with any queries or phone the Office.

SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS:
Chair: Ian Prangnell
Treasurer: Kevin Ryan
Board Secretary: Charmaine Lamprecht
Members: Jon Younger, Keith Newby, Daniel Steadman, 
Chas Cameron and Richard Butcher
If you would like to contact the School Board please direct 
your emails to boardsecretary@dalecc.wa.edu.au.  
https://dalecc.wa.edu.au/about/school-board/

PASTORAL CARE TEAM:
Pastoral Care Teacher K-12 - Mrs Linda Mackenzie
School Counsellor - Mrs Janine Daniels 
Chaplain - Mr David Mac
If you need support, please e-mail
pastoralcare@dalecc.wa.edu.au for further information           
or to make an appointment.

P & F - FACEBOOK PAGE:
Please have a look and request to join our Facebook page. 
We do have to confirm that you are a  parent at our School, 
so please bear with us while we do this. Have a read of the 
pinned post as it has the rules.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1269866576362914/
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DCS MOBILE APP:
Download the school app for easy access to                           
information. Find it in IOS and Android stores.
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